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October 5, 2016

Supervisor Andrew Wickham called the budget workshop meeting to order at 5:00 pm.  Also present were:  Charles Smith, Councilman			Howard Keeney, Councilman
	Jason Mosher, Councilman			James Malyj, Councilman
	Terri Quartaro, Town Clerk			Jim Lawson, water superintendent
	Rick Allison, highway superintendent

The 2017 tentative budget was presented by Supervisor Wickham who proceeded to explain the main changes to the budget.  An overall 2% increase in wages, a $75,000 drainage project in Stanley, $450,000 county buy down of 2018 taxes, a $495,000 tax stabilization fund increase (currently at $2.3 million), $450,000 in highway equipment, only $50,000 for salt as we already have 3,500 ton on hand.  The budget was then reviewed line by line, with most of the numbers remaining the same as 2016.

The water budget plans include installing water main on Fort Hill Road but spending more time on maintenance of existing system.

Steve Frarey, owner of S&D Landscaping discussed his proposal for mowing. After some discussion about how the mowing currently gets done and Jim stating he doesn’t have time to continue to mow the town hall property, it was agreed that Mr. Frarey and Supervisor Wickham would meet to discuss his proposal further.  With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:07 pm on motion of Councilman Keeney, seconded by Councilman Mosher and carried unanimously.



Terri Quartaro, Clerk
Town of Seneca
